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NOTICE OF RELOCATION 
 

Dear Valued Clients / Customers, 
 
We are pleased to advise that Public Investment Bank Berhad will be relocating its 
office  premises  from  Bangunan  Public  Bank,  No.  6  Jalan Sultan Sulaiman, 
50000 Kuala Lumpur to: 
 

Level 25 & Level 26 
Menara Public Bank 2 
No. 78, Jalan Raja Chulan 
50200 Kuala Lumpur 

 
with effect from Monday, 5 July 2021 
 
For any enquiries, please contact Ms Chin Yoke Kin at 03-20362928 or Ms Ng Siang Joh at 03-22683039. 
 


